
Bishop Luffa School 
‘I have come that you may have life—life in all its fullness’ 

John  10:10 
 

Students and staff are delighted to welcome you to their 

OPEN EVENING 
Thursday 3rd October 5.30pm—8.30pm 

Open to all parents, carers and children.  Booking is not required to look 
around the school. We are asking that families book to attend one of the 

Head Teacher's talks (taking place at 6.00pm, 7.00pm and 8.00pm) - 
please visit the school website for booking information 

https://www.bishopluffa.org.uk 

“I feel as if I’ve always been 
here—the teachers and  

students have made me feel 
so welcome.”  
 

OPEN MORNINGS 
9.30am—11.00am 

Monday 7th October, Tuesday 8th October, 
Wednesday 9th October &  

Thursday 10th October  
 

Open Mornings are aimed at Year 6 pupils and their families.   
Please visit the school website for booking instructions. 

https://www.bishopluffa.org.uk 

Ofsted  
Outstanding 

 Dec 2022 

Bishop Luffa School, Westgate, Chichester, West Sussex PO19 3HP 

Telephone: 01243 787741                 

For more information about the school please visit our website 

www.bishopluffa.org.uk 


